
Dear Families, 

Today we celebrate the Feast Day of St Mother Teresa, one of our beloved

House Saints. Our Chaplains planned a truly beautiful celebration of the word 

to mark this special occasion. This Sunday brings extraordinary joy as we

witness the canonisation of Blessed Carlo Acutis. This inspiring young man of

the digital age will be declared a Saint by Pope Leo XIV during this Jubilee Year,

what a special celebration! Wishing you all a lovely weekend.

God bless,

Mrs Dabbs

Highlights

St Joseph’s Journey

Our St Joseph's journey has continued

beautifully this week as we embraced our

mission of the week, 'be kind to others, even

when they forget'. We are incredibly proud of

how our pupils have lived out this mission

daily, using our STEPS acronym - Smile, Thank

you, Excuse me, Please, Sorry - to guide their

interactions with genuine warmth and

consideration.

A huge well done must also go to our Year 5

children who have helped to ensure our

dining hall is a happy and relaxing place to

be. Thank you to all the children in Year 5

who have volunteered to be lunchtime

monitors this week, you have been wonderful!

We know that our lunchtime monitors will help

to make our lunchtimes even better!

Thank you to our families

Thank you to all our families for keeping

Nelson Street access clear in the mornings.

With your support we have been able to

significantly reduced traffic and make it much

safer for our Breakfast Club and all children

coming into school.

PE Days

Thank you for sending your child into school in

their school PE kit on these days:

Monday: Foundation

Tuesday: Year 2, Year 4 and Year 5

Wednesday: Year 1, Year 5 and Year 6

Thursday: Year 2 and Year 3

Friday: Year 1, Year 3 and Year 4

Notices

Catholic Life

We warmly invite all family, friends and all in

our community to the following Masses:

Thursday 11  September at 10am in Churchth

Celebrating the new school year

Tuesday 7  October at 9:30am in schoolth

Celebrating Harvest 

Friday 5th September 2025

Love of Neighbour
Septembervirtue for

Our PTFA Meeting and AGM

Please join our wonderful PTFA team on Friday

12  September for ‘Coffee & Cake’. Please

sign in at the Office and join us in the school

hall from 9am. All parents are invited and we

hope to see many new faces. You are welcome

to bring pre-school children with you.
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